

Ysgol Maes Owen PTA Newsletter

May 2023

Successes - Back on Track!

It has been so wonderful to be able to hold all of our usual PTA events this year!

Two discos, two Bingo nights and a Christmas Fayre so far! All of these events were extremely well supported and together we have raised a staggering £3647!!





PTA Purchases

The money raised from our PTA events have paid for:

More equipment outside for playtimes and PE lessons...

** Dictionaries & thesauruses in all classes

Easter craft materials

* Various classroom resources

The PTA also subsidise the cost of Leavers' hoodies

FUTURE SPENDS...

We will be purchasing brand new books very soon and resources for Calm Corners in classes

What's next?

Summer Fayre 22nd June Year 6 Party 19th July



You don't need to commit to meetings, any help of any kind will be gratefully appreciated! Please let Mrs James know if you have any ideas!